6 Walker Street, Lenox, MA 01240

Lenox TOWH Hall ph: 413-637-5500

Selectmen's Minutes 04/11/2018

Minutes of Meeting — April 11, 2018; meeting called to order at 3:00pm. Present: Ken Fowler; Warren Archey; Ed
Lane; Dave Roche. Absent: Channing Gibson.

Chairman of the Planning Board Pam Kueber updated the Board on recreational marijuana, short-term rentals and the
master plan. She stated that the Planning Board voted not to submit the STR by-law for inclusion on the ATM warrant.
They felt that it was not ready, and needed more work. DR suggested that the Planning Board hire someone to assist
them with this issue. KF questioned where this leaves the Town for this season. She then briefly touched upon the
marijuana issue, followed by the master plan. The master plan RFP went out last week. Neither of these issues
should be too time consuming for the Board.

The Selectmen then completed the review of the warrant and briefly discussed Articles #15 (111F) and #16 (Charter
review). KF stated that this article is generated by the Town rather than as a petition article, as was done in the past.
He also mentioned that it is important to decide who the five individuals selected should represent.

MOTION by DR, seconded by KF to call the ATM for Thursday, May 3, 2018, 7pm in the Duffin Theater at the LMMHS,
and further to approve the warrant for said Annual Town Meeting as presented. 4/0 vote.

Meeting adjourned at 3:49pm.
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Mary Ellen Deming Clerk
Director of Administrative Services Board of Selectmen




